West Boylston Open Space Implementation Committee (OSIC) West Boylston Town Hall, 127 Hartwell St., Suite 100 October 29, 2013

OSIC Attendees: Vin Vignaly, Barbara Wyatt, Ray DeSanti, Brenda Bowman,

OSIC Absent: John Hadley

The meeting was called to order at 7:30p.m.

On a motion by Ray Desanti, and a second by Brenda Bowman, minutes of Sept 30rd meeting were approved unanimously.

- 1) Townwide planning: Awaiting Planning Board review of townwide plan, and Ray Desanti will try to follow up on their meetings.
- 2) Vinny Vignaly reported that the free tree initiative is proceeding along.
- 3) The town will have until November 15th to complete the Open Space survey. The committee thanked Vinny Vignaly and Brenda Bowman for explaining Open Space issues at the Town Meeting. Our committee has missed Parks Committee participating at our Open Space meetings. Our committee was concerned that the town is not going for matching funds from the state for some of our projects. This next Banner issue should remind residents to participate in the survey. Barbara Wyatt was concerned that the survey does not reach people that do not have computers. Brenda is concerned about technical issues that people are being 'timed out' while trying to complete the surveys. Barbara Wyatt will visit the senior center to promote survey participation.
- 4) Our Open Space plan expires at the end of November. We will wait for the Parks report before submitting our updated plan.

The meeting adjourned approximately 9:05PM. Next meeting will be Tuesday Nov 26th, 2013 at 7PM Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Wyatt